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   Report from the President                                 
Scientific meetings and courses 

15th NSMM meeting was held in Oslo “The Whys and Hows of invasive fungal infections”  

24th May, 2018. The meeting was well attended. 

 

European Confederation on Medical Mycology (ECMM) and  

International Society of Human and Animal Mycology (ISHAM) 

Volkan Özenci is our current representative to the ECMM and will participate in the board 
meeting in during TIMM in October.  

 
TIMM 2019 will be held in Nice 11-14th October. Remember that as an NSMM member, you 
have automatic membership in ECMM as well. 
 
We are an affiliated society to ISHAM, but this has no implication for our members when 
attending ISHAM meetings. In the board-meeting May 9th we discussed whether we should 
join ISHAM as we do TIMM making all NSMM-members automatic members of ISHAM or 
whether we should only encouraged our members to join in It costs 48 CHF (42 Euro) 
annually.  
In 2021 the 21st congress will be held in New Dehli.  
                                                                                                                                               

Other activities   

Board meeting: in Helsinki 9th May 2019. 

  

Change of the board  

Since the AGM in 2017, the board has consisted of the following members: 

 Current board members (election, re-election year)                    On election year: 

 Ingvild Nordøy (President) (2009,2012,2015,2018)                    2021 

Ditte M. Saunte (Vise-President) (2005,2008,2011,2014,2017)   2020 

Eira Poikonen (General Secretary) (2010,2013,2016)    2019 

 Karianne W. Gammelsrud (Treasurer) (2013,2016)    2019 

 Rasmus Krøger Hare (Web-Master) (2015,2018)    2021   

Volkan Özenci (2013,2016)       2019 

 Nahid Kondori (2014,2017)       2020 

Mari Ala-Houhala (2018)       2021 

   

                                                                                                               

  Helsinki, May 10th 2019

        Ingvild Nordøy 

                          President of NSMM 


